
      
 
 
 
 
 
         June 5, 2014 
 
Memorandum 14-05 
 
To:   Deans of Member Law Schools 
 
From:   Judith Areen, Executive Director 
 
Subject:  Announcement of Sanction 
      
     Although communications related to the Association’s consideration of an 
individual school’s membership are usually treated confidentially, AALS Bylaw 
7.1(c) provides that when a sanction is imposed on a member school, that action 
should be published in the relevant Association publications. The attached letter 
explains such an action. The letter will also be posted on the AALS website, and a 
notice of it will appear in the next AALS newsletter. 
      
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment: Letter of May 15, 2014, from the AALS Executive Committee to the 
University of Illinois College of Law 
 

cc:  Executive Committee 


